From the Desk of
Senator Bill Hansell

134 Nawscly

HB 2030 A, Removes certain restriction on number of
nonresident annual black bear tags that may be issued by
State Fish and Wildlife Commission for general hunting
season.

Recent studies have shown that black bear populations in
the state of Oregon are stable or growing. This bill will
allow for better management of the black bear
population. It will also streamline bear hunting
regulations by allowing the Oregon Department of Fish
and Wildlife to eliminate the 4 general season fall black
bear hunting zones, which were implemented to limit
nonresidents.

The Oregon Legislative Sportsmen’s Caucus has taken a
SUPPORT stance on this bill and ask you to vote AYE.



